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Dated: 2nd December 2001
Dear Sameer,


Asalamu Alaikum,
Thank you for supplying me with your postal address on the internet. As promised, I’m sending you some papers which give instructions as to how to use the tawees. Because I obtained the tawees from an Urdu book entitled Pootheim Taweez, published by Shabbir Brothers of Lahore, Pakistan, The instructions for how to use the Taweez to renewal diabetes and high blood pressure are in Urdu too. I do hope you can read Urdu: otherwise please find someone who will translate writing for you. I would have done so myself, but I have been brought up in the UK, so I can read and write only English. 

For your use, I have also photocopied some pages relevant to medical conditions from PROPHETIC MEDICAL SCIENCES by maulana Ahmed Saeed Dehlari, and Published by Darul Ishaay, Urdu Bazaar, Karachi, Pakistan.

I hope these two books are available for purchase in South Africa (if they have been imported by Islamic booksellers). If they are not, perhaps you can ask such booksellers to do so, after all, these books will not only be of interest to you, but to the other Muslims too!!

Could you please do me a favour could you mention my website to brothers and sister Muslims in Johammerbus and, if you ever visit Cape Town, there too. Thanks very much in advance!

In case you no longer have the address, it is: http://www.dr-umar-azam.com/ I have taken extra effort  to photocopy and post these sheets to you in the Holy month of Ramadan. Please pray that Allah most High forgives me my sins and grants me a general reward. 

Yours Faithfully, 
Dr Umar Azam     
